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Dr. Dan Morse 
Drawer 820 
State University, AR 72467 

Dear Dan: 

The possibility of a Crabtree visit is exciting and we are certainly for it. 
Our Department has some funding for visiting l ecturers and I assume that 
the graduate student cormni ttee in charge of selecting speakers for next year 
would be interested. We have a lecturer's fund of about $2400 aT1d we 
could kick in several hmdred dollars toward the visit. 

Hoffman, 
Chainnan 
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